
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to John F. Ryan Elementary School!  

TEAM 5B 
 

Welcome to TEAM 5B! The following list is a suggested supply list 
for your first year at the Ryan School. 

 
Suggested Student Supply List​: 

-Accordion folder (with at least 7 sections) 
-Pencils, pencils, and more pencils! 

-Colored pencils, markers, and crayons 
-Glue sticks and scissors   

-Erasers and highlighters 
 

 
Classroom Wish List​: 

- Tissues 
-Clorox wipes 

-Pencils, pencils, and more pencils! 
-Hand sanitizer 

 -Hand soap 
Any other donations to the classrooms are always appreciated. 

 
 

Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and we will see you on the 
first day of school. We are looking forward to meeting you.  

Don’t forget your summer reading! 
 

Ms. Afrow (Room 104): ELA and Social Studies 
Ms. Rosa (Room 106): Math and Science 

Mrs. Scoppa: ELA and Math 

 


